

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

TOWN OF PEACE RIVER

September 9, 2022

Municipal District of Peace No. 135 P.O. Box 34 Berwyn, AB TOH 0E0

Dear Council,

On behalf of the Peace Regional Healthcare Retention and Attraction Committee, we would like to invite your Healthcare Committee Representative and one other council member to the Rhapsody Awards Celebration. The Awards will be held on October 28, 2022 in conjunction with the Alberta Rural Health Professions Action Plan (RhPAP).

If your Council would like to purchase more tickets, they are available at the Town of Peace River office from Kelinda at the number below for \$50 each.

The purpose of this event is to honor Dr. Karen Lundgard, recipient of the Rural Physicians Rhapsody Award 2022.

The event will be held at the Chateau Nova Hotel in Peace River, Alberta and will start at 6:00 pm followed by supper and speeches.

A representative from your council will be asked to give a short speech.

Please RSVP by September 22, 2022 by contacting Kelinda at 780 624 2574 ext 1019 or by emailing kmacroberts@peaceriver.ca

Sincerely,

Mayor Elaine Manze Town of Peace River

EM/km

Elaine Manzer Mayor, Town of Peace River Phone: 780-624-3988

Email: emanzer@peaceriver.ca

Town Administration Office

P.O. Box 6600, 9911-100 Street

Peace River, AB T8S 1S4

Phone: (780) 624-2574 Fax: (780) 624-4664

Website: www.peaceriver.ca

General Email: info@peaceriver.ca



Peace Regional Healthcare Attraction and Retention Committee and Rural Health Professions Action Plan (RhPAP)

invite you to join us in a celebration of excellence in rural Alberta health care. We will be taking this opportunity to thank all our local health-care providers, as well as honouring the 2022 RhPAP Rhapsody Award recipient:

Dr. Karen Lundgard - RhPAP Rhapsody Physician Award

Please join us on Friday, October 28, 2022 at the Chateau Nova Hotel

Doors open at 6:00 p.m.

Dinner at 6:30 p.m. (cash bar available) followed by presentations

You are invited and extra tickets are available for \$50.00 /ticket (ph # below)

Please RVSP by September 22, 2022 to:

Physicians, Clinic Staff and Hospital Administrators – email: lana@prmcl.ca
Committee and RhPAP invitees – email: kmacroberts@peaceriver.ca
call 780 624 2574 ext 1019









